Nottingham Conservation Commission Minutes October 7, 2014

Chair Sam Demeritt opened the workshop meeting at 6:50. Other members in
attendance were Raelene Shippee-Rice, Susan Mooney, Terry Bonser, Alternate.
Bonser was seated for Noel Carlson. Guest was Stephen White, Nottingham
resident.

Mr. White has applied to the Planning Board (PB) for a six (6) lot subdivision.
Because this is a Major Subdivision, applicants are required to present the plans
to the Commission in order to secure a letter of approval from the Commission.
There were no plans left for us to use during the review so Mooney was excused
to retrieve the small set of plans she had received at the PB meeting. After the
review Shippee-Rice moved to approve the plans for the White subdivision
contingent upon the receipt of a full large copy set of plans for the Commission’s
tiles. The motion was seconded by Mooney. All four votes were in favor. Mr.
White thanked the Commission, and left the meeting.

Debra Kimball arrived at 7:00. Johan Kerkhove, Alternate, arrived at 7:02 and
was seated for Kristen Lamb. Cheryl Smith arrived at 7:48 after attending another
meeting.

Demeritt reminded the members of the NH Association of Conservation
Commissions Annual meeting on Saturday, November 1.

The rest of the workshop meeting was devoted to detailing the areas to be
included in the Four Generals” Greenway, using clear plastic overhead sheets
taped together and numbered.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 by a motion from Mooney and seconded by
Smith. All votes were in favor.

Respectfully submitted,
Susan P. Mooney, Secretary

These minutes were accepted as amended at the meeting held on November 10,
2014.



